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My wife and I are both retired peace officers. We can’t believe that Oregon is going to 

require us to take a firearms class and obtain a permit to purchase a firearm. We 

have hundreds of hours of firearm training. We are tired of Oregon infringing on our 

rights. If this nonsense passes we will be leaving Oregon.  

 

P.S. Your so called gun safety laws will do nothing to prevent crime and harms law 

abiding citizens. 


